
Join us for our open afternoon at Kettlesing Felliscliffe Primary
School.

We are a family-friendly, child-centred primary school that has
strong links with our local, village community. 

We pride ourselves on providing a first-class education.
 

We believe learning should be fun, creative and engaging with
memorable learning experiences and would warmly welcome your

child for the next stage of their education

Please contact: kettadmin@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk to book your place.

@RBKFEDWWW.FELLISCLIFFE.N-YORKS.SCH.UK

OPEN AFTERNOON 
WEDNESDAY 11TH OCTOBER 2023

1:00PM - 3:00PM

"My child’s self-esteem and
confidence have increased
massively. Staff are always

approachable. There is nothing to
fault!"

Parent View

"Pupils’ behaviour is exemplary and an atmosphere of
respect and politeness permeates the school."

"Everyone is proud of their village school. You have
created a lively, stimulating environment where

learning is fun."

"Pupils with SEND are very well catered for and
support from teaching assistants is effective."

PLACES NOW AVAILABLE. 
JOIN OUR KETTLESING FAMILY.

"Kettlesing has lots of friendly
staff and children who always

make sure you are looked after.
Lessons are fun and we do lots of
learning days such as Greek Day.

I love my school."
Year 5

"I love playing on the 
field with all of my friends at
school. Everybody is happy.
The teachers always help us
and make our lessons fun."

Year 3

http://www.felliscliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/

